

FEB 2012

February 20, 2012

Dr. Dan Jones
President and Chief Executive Officer
Texas A&M University-Commerce
2600 South Neal Street, Suite 295
Commerce, TX 75429

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of February 3, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that a student in the approved Master of Education or the approved Master of Science degree program in Curriculum and Instruction will be able to obtain 50% or greater of the credits for the program online.

Since the institution is approved for the electronic delivery of 50% or more of a program's credits, we accept the notification and require no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D. President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Dr. Sandy Weeks, Associate Provost

Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson